

Ellen House

8 September 2010

Paul Downey What Do They Know Waddington Street Westwood Oldham OL9 6EE

Request-46380-237f4cc6@whatdotheyknow.com

T: 0161 622 6500 **W:** www.oldham.nhs.uk

Dear Paul

Freedom of Information Request

Thank you for your e-mail dated 7 September 2010 making a request under the *Freedom of Information Act 2000* for access to information, which may be held by this Primary Care Trust. Please find detailed below the PCT's response to your request, which is formatted as follows:

- 1 A schedule of all of the records covered by your request and details of the response from NHS Oldham.
- 3. A statement of how you can appeal this decision should you wish to do so.
- 4 A statement concerning copyright and re-use of public sector information.

This letter addresses each of these three parts in turn.

- Schedule of records requested and response from NHS Oldham Please see Appendix 1.
- 2 Right of appeal

If you have any queries in relation to this letter, please contact Deborah Waterhouse on 0161-622-6577. Alternatively, should you wish to appeal against the PCT's response to your request, please see the advice given in the enclosed leaflet.

3 Copy and Re-use of Public Sector Information
For your information, also attached to this letter is an important leaflet concerning copyright and re-use of public sector information.

Yours sincerely

Shauna Dixon

Director of Clinical Leadership

Enclosure: Appendix 1

Riaz Ahmad Chair **Gail Richards** *Chief Executive*

Hugh Sturgess *Clinical Executive Chair*





FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000

What can I do if I am dissatisfied with the PCT's response to my request made under the Freedom of Information Act?

If you are dissatisfied with the PCT's response to your request made under the Freedom of Information Act you are entitled to complain in the following way:

Initially, you should complain in writing to the PCT's Chief Executive (contact details given below), specifying why you feel you have been wrongly denied access to the information requested.

The Chief Executive will ensure your complaint is investigated under the PCT's internal procedures and will provide you with a written reply to your complaint within 20 working days.

Should you remain dissatisfied with the PCT's response to your complaint, you have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate your complaint further. The relevant contact details are given below:

Mrs G Richards Chief Executive Oldham PCT Ellen House Waddington Street Oldham

OL9 6EE

Tel: 0161 622 6500

Information Commissioner's Office

Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Tel: 01625 545 745



Most of the information that provided by Oldham Primary Care Trust in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Oldham Primary Care Trust. The copyright for other information may be owned by another person or organisation, as indicated in the information itself: in this case you must apply to the copyright owner to obtain their permission.

You are free to use any information supplied for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. It may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner.

For information appearing on our website - where the copyright is owned by Oldham Primary Care Trust - details of the conditions on re-use can be found at www oldham.nhs.uk

Request Number:	0201/2010
Date:	08/09/10
Category	Individual
Request details	A list of all General Practitioners, Practice Managers e-mail addresses for those practices in the Oldham PCT area/remit.
Response details	olp-pct.practicemanagers@nhs.net
	olp-pct.GP-Practices@nhs.net
	Please also include: jennywebster@nhs.net
	maggie.choras@nhs.net
	lesleyjones2@nhs.net
	Irene.kilroy-power@nhs.net
	anita.sharma@nhs.net